
To:   Richard Wong
   richard@k-mark.com
From:   Samuel Uganzenwoko
   Samuel.Uganzenwoko@fcc.gov
 FCC Equipment Authorization Branch

Re: FCC ID:   VEP-SZE-KHEGC
                                                                                    
Applicant:      K-Mark Industrial Limited.    
Correspondence Number:     47628
731 Confirmation Number:    TC697865
Date of Original E-Mail:     01/11/2008

Subject:   Info needed

Per FCC rule FCCID should not be placed on removable part of the device as is the case with your Device. Please
explain.

Please submit a clear and detail schematic diagram of your device not the PC board.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application.   
Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in application
dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917(c).

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the Reply button.  In order for your response to be processed expeditiously,
you must upload your response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov, E-Filing, OET TCB/Accreditor Electronic Filing,
TCB Login, Submit Correspondence. Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should
not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the
name of the sender.


